

November 2022



Climbing the branches of success

Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to the 3rd newsletter of this academic year (also available on the school website).
If you have any queries/concerns about your child's learning needs or wellbeing, please speak to their

class teacher or contact me. Any feedback/suggestions for future newsletters is very welcome!

My contact details are:
Tel: 01767-699806 or email:
send@mapletreeprimaryschool.com
Kind Regards, Chris Pond.

Looking for something to do with your child who has additional needs?

Please click on https://localoffer.centralbedf ordshire.gov.uk/kb5/centralb edfordshire/directory/whats_ on.page

NEW MAPLE TREE PARENT GROUP

Jenny Thompson School
Mental Health Governor and
Chris Pond will be hosting an
initial meeting to form a
parents supporting parents
emotional wellbeing group.
Details to follow on
Marvellous Me:)

Calendar for November 2022: School Mental Health Focus: LAUGHTER

(Join in the monthly school activities at home - follow the link https://www.mapletreelowerschool. com/page/?

<u>title=Wellbeing+Activities&pid=367</u>)
World Kindness Day 13th

World Kindness Day 13th World Diabetes Day 14th

Please use the link below to access the Inclusion section on the school's website - lots of regularly updated links/info to services and referral paths for SEND, Mental Health & Wellbeing and Awareness Dates →

https://www.mapletreelowerschool.com/page/?title=Inclusion&pid=60

Please follow this link to information about Sandy Children's Centre 'What's On' page: month's Central Beds SEND Newsletter link:

https://www.sandychildrenscentre.co.uk/blank-cjn9

Info session for SEND Coffee breaks, Chattertots - Speech and Language Support for children around 2 years of age, Revive - Women's support group for those that are experiencing low mood or anxiety and Dad & Me sessions.

First Aid for Parents

The Centre are also running introduction to first aid sessions in Sandy for parents/carers on Saturday mornings. This course is really great and informative.

There is a small fee of £10 per adult for the course. Course dates are:

Saturday 19th November 9.30-11.30am or Saturday 11th February 2023 9.30-11.30am

To book, please contact Maxine.johnson@centralbefordshire.gov.uk

or Call or Text 07585 888903/07471 025519

For you to benefit the most from the session they ask that you do not bring your baby or child along with you, if your child is over 3 months they will not be able to come.

Hallowe'en Competition ' Design a scary mask'

Mystery prize winner - Karol (Aspen Class)

Eyeball sweet winners - George W (Blossoms Class)
Bertie, Lana, Lexi (Berries Class)
Archie, Saffie, Freddie (Fir Class)
Lily and Harry C (Aspen Class)
Mia and Olivia (Rowan Class)
Emma, Jax and Noah (Poplar Class)
Maja and Krystal (Juniper Class)
Maggie and Oscar (Cherry Class)
Maggie and Daisy (Elder Class)